
 NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT AUTHORITY 

COMMUNIQUÉ 

 

Application for Taxi Licence 
 

The National Land Transport Authority (NLTA) hereby informs the 

public residing within localities which, on 16 July 2021, were still 

considered as red zones and who have availed an Application Form in 

respect of a Taxi licence, that they will exceptionally be allowed to 

submit their duly filled Application Forms not later than 30 July 2021. 

 
National Land Transport Authority 

MSI Building 

Les Cassis  

Port Louis 

22 July 2021 

 

 

 


